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Yearbooks are currently on-sale!!!
Don’t miss your opportunity to purchase a copy of the 2021-22 Healthy Learning Academy yearbook! If you order prior to Monday, April 25, you will receive two free custom pages and a guaranteed delivery before school lets out for the year.

Yearbooks help us remember our classmates, school events, athletic achievements, and trends of the time.

Please visit https://www.treering.com/validate?PassCode=101323368010665
to place your order today!
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Notes from Ms. Katje: Students are working on percussion activities. When done, they will begin a tuned percussion unit.

Notes from Coach Cotter: No updates provided.

 Citizen of the month
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                                     Congratulations to Zoe Smith!






While there is no spelling homework during Spring Break, the attached reading comprehension and Science Fair activity is due the Friday that we return, April 1st.
April 8, 2022
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Friday, April 15: Honor Roll/Morning Mile
Thursday, April 28: Progress reports
Monday, May 2-Tuesday, May 3: ELA FSA
Thursday, May 5-Friday, May 6: Math FSA
Monday, May 16-Tuesday, May 17: Science FSA
Wednesday, May 18: Science Fair projects due
Thursday, May 19: Science Fair (6-7:00 pm)
Monday, May 23: St. Augustine
Wednesday, May 25: Graduation (8:30-9:30 am)

       
ELA: This past week, we went over all the basics to prepare for the Writing FSA, and then used free time to do science. 
SS: Students just began studying Ch. 4 which focuses on Life in the Colonies.
Math: We just tested Ch. 13: Volume. Ch. 14 will be on Classifying Two-Dimensional Shapes. 
Science: Our Unit 7: Working with Electricity test will be on Monday. Unit 8 will be on Forces and Motion.
Word of the Week:
Our word of the week was “wisdom.” Wisdom is the ability to think and act using knowledge, experience, understanding, common sense, and insight. Acquiring and practicing wisdom gives way to happiness and longevity of life. Wise decisions often prevent heartache and difficult situations from developing.


Students should neatly write and mark each of the following words with large, legible print on the index cards sent home today. This week, we will focus on commonly misspelled words.
absence		   criticize		        loose			recommend		               ache
desert		   maneuver		        restaurant		accomplish	 	          dessert
Spelling
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The Week In Review
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